

Opt-Out Option for Fundraisers

Dear PHCSE Families,

As many of you know, PHCSE PTA does several fundraisers throughout the year to help support programs and activities that fall outside the school budget. **Did you know the PTA spends approximately \$35 per student each year on these programs?** This year the PTA is focusing its efforts in the classrooms by providing additional support for the staff and students.

The opt-out program is designed for families that want to contribute but prefer not to participate in these fundraisers. Now you can make a tax-deductible donation to PHCSE PTA and **100% of the donation** goes directly to benefit your children. The opt-out program is voluntary. You may wish to donate \$25, or \$40 if you have more than one child, or \$75 or more to help cover the costs of those who don't have the ability to donate as much as they'd like. Donating in this way gives you the satisfaction of knowing you're contributing, without having to sell items to family and friends.

Unfortunately, this will NOT stop fundraising materials from being sent home, as it is too difficult to coordinate, but feel free to disregard those materials knowing you've already contributed.

If you would like to make a donation, fill out the bottom portion of this form and send it to school with a check made payable to "Penn Hills Charter PTA". Please write "donation" in the memo line of your check. Your canceled check is your receipt for your tax-deductible donation.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the fundraising coordinator at pennhillscharterpta@gmail.com.

Voluntary Donation to PHCSE PTA	
Student Name(s)	
Teacher	Grado
Parent Name	
Parent Phone Number	